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Nonsubstantive Change Request

The NRC is submitting this nonsubstantive change request in order to make corrections to the 
NRC Form 831, “Report of Export” (cleared under 3150-0036).  The changes would better 
reflect requirements in the regulations and would add negligible burden.  The form remains an 
optional method for reporting this information to the NRC, and is provided as a convenience to 
licensees not wishing to create their own mechanism for reporting the same data.  The changes 
are as follows:

 The NRC would like to add a field to the NRC Form 831 for licensees to indicate their 
license expiration date.  This information is required by 10 CFR 110.50(c)(3)(i)(A), but 
previously was missing from the form.

 The NRC would like to modify the field in which licensees provide their address (section 
B), in order to also capture the licensee’s telephone number.  Licensee telephone 
number is required by 10 CFR 110.50(c)(3)(i)(B) and is a critical correction to the form, 
because it allows the NRC to contact the licensee in the event we ever needed to stop a 
shipment.

The NRC staff did not note the missing information until after the approval of the NRC Form 831
in March 2013.  The NRC staff does not believe that these changes will require additional time 
for licensees when completing the form, because license expiration date and telephone number 
are two pieces of information that are well known to respondents.


